





### WOJEWÓDZKI KONKURS PRZEDMIOTOWY z JĘZYKA ANGIELSKIEGO DLA UCZNIÓW SZKÓŁ PODSTAWOWYCH 2016/2017 TEST ELIMINACJE REJONOWE

Numer identyfikacyjny

**JASP** – 16/17 –

Wypełnia Rejonowa Komisja Konkursowa

Imię i nazwisko

Wypełnia Rejonowa Komisja Konkursowa

Ćwiczenie	1A	1B	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	Raz	em
Punkty do uzyskania	5	5	15	10	10	5	5	10	15	80	w %
Punkty uzyskane											

Czas trwania testu: **60 minut** bez przerw

Test liczy 6 stron wraz ze stroną tytułową. Przed rozpoczęciem sprawdź czy strony są ponumerowane we właściwej kolejności i czy test jest czytelny.

W ćwiczeniach wyboru (zakreślamy jedną z odpowiedzi A, B, C, lub D) jeśli się pomyliłeś/aś, przekreśl błędną odpowiedź znakiem *X* i zakreśl właściwą.



Punkty 0) (oznaczone kursywą) stanowią przykładowe rozwiązania. Nie są one uwzględniane w punktacji i uczestnik Konkursu powinien wykorzystać je jako dodatkową informację.

Członkowie Komisji s (Imię i nazwisko)	sprawdza	ający tes	t elimii	nacji rejo	nowych:		
					•••••	 	 •••

#### ZADANIE 1. Przeczytaj tekst, a następnie wykonaj poniższe zadania.

#### PACIFIC PARADISE TOUR

The *Pacific Paradise Tour* took us to California, on the west coast of the United States, and to the Hawaiian islands in the Pacific Ocean. With beautiful countryside, exciting cities and fantastic beaches, this holiday had everything.

The first place we stopped at was San Francisco, in northern California. This city is famous for its cable cars – and it certainly needs them because San Francisco is extremely hilly and has some very steep roads. By the sea, next to the fishing boats, there are the fish restaurants. Here we enjoyed watching the street actors and musicians and we ate delicious fresh fish. One thing we'll never forget is the Golden Gate Bridge, which is very big and beautiful.

The next city on the tour was Los Angeles. The city is very exciting and has some very famous attractions. The nearby beaches are long and sandy and the mountains outside the city are high and dry. We visited the beach where they were filming Baywatch. We also went to Disneyland where we saw E.T. and shook hands with Mickey Mouse. After that they took us to Hollywood to see the houses of the stars who have made a lot of films – and a lot of money!

The last place we visited in California was San Diego, a city with sun, sand, sea and all kinds of watersports. We went to the San Diego Zoo which is one of the world's largest zoos. We also visited Mexico, which is only a short drive away from San Diego.

Finally, we went to Hawaii. It's paradise! We sat on golden beaches with green palm trees and watched amazing red sunsets. We also saw colourful fish at Sea Life Park and went snorkeling in Hanauma Bay. In the evenings we enjoyed the lively clubs, bars and ice-cream parlours. Best of all, we ate fantastic Hawaiian food while watching Hawaiian people performing traditional Polynesian dances.

That holiday was fantastic. So when you have time, get on the first plane to the west coast

#### 1. A. Odpowiedz na pytania.

1 Which city is built on hills?

#### 0. Where is California? <u>It's on on the west coast of the United States</u>

Which place is very close to another country?
Where was "Baywatch" shot?
Where do famous people live?
Where can you see interesting creatures under the sea?

	1. B. Zdecyduj, czy poniższe zdania są prawdziwe (T), czy fałszyw 0. Hawaii is on the west coast of the USA.	ve (F). F					
1.	San Francisco is extremely flat.						
	2. There is a famous theme park in Los Angeles.						
	Entertainers perform as you eat in San Francisco.						
	There is a small zoo in San Diego.						
	If you are interested in sea life San Diego is the place for you.						
		/ 5 pkt					
7 A D /	ANIE 2. Uzupełnij zdania. W każdą lukę możesz wstawić tylko jedo	on www.					
	They <u>are</u> going on holiday tomorrow.	m wyraz.					
1.	Look at John! What he doing?						
2.	I give you the money back tomorrow, I promise!						
3.	Betty is really dancing. It's her favourite activity.						
4.	A: I didn't watch TV last night. B: did I.						
5.	What you like to drink?						
6.	Have you been to France?						
7.	A: Did you play dolls when you were a kid? B: Yes, I						
8.	My parents have been married fifteen years now.						
9.	Have you seen my passport? I can't find it						
10	. Where your uncle live?						
11	. My best friend is interested rock climbing.						
12	. Hurry up! The train leaves half an hour!						
13	. This present is my mum.						
14	. You can't be a model, you're not tall						
15	. I can't go to bed, I haven't done all my homework						
		/ 15 pkt					
w nav popra <i>0</i> .	She meets Paul every week (5 years ago) She met Paul 5 years ago.						
1.	Mark didn't do his homework. (tomorrow)						
2.	She isn't listening to the radio now. (hardly ever)						
3.	I have never eaten snails. (first time)						
4.	My friend moved to England in 2013. (for three years)	·					
5.	I've already bought Penny a birthday present. (last week)	·					
_		 / 10 pkt					

## ZADANIE 4. Ułóż pytania do podanych odpowiedzi. 0. What do you like eating for dessert? Chocolate ice cream. 1. \_\_\_\_\_\_? **Every Saturday.** 2. \_\_\_\_\_? Since 2014. 3. \_\_\_\_\_ I've got a headache and my stomach hurts. He's tall and handsome. Jeans and a T-shirt. \_\_\_\_/ 10 pkt ZADANIE 5. Dopasuj zdanie do prawidłowej reakcji. Jedna reakcja została podana dodatkowo i nie pasuje do żadnego zdania. 0) Tom cries when he watches a touching film! 1. This is our neighbour, Mr Jones. 2. Could you help me with those bags? 3. Ouch! You're standing on my foot! 4. Would you like a sandwich? 5. Shall I open the window? a. I'm so sorry. b. Nice to meet you. c. No. I wouldn't.

0. <u>\_\_g\_\_</u> 1\_\_\_\_ 2\_\_\_\_ 3\_\_\_\_ 4\_\_\_\_ 5\_\_\_\_

\_\_/ 5 pkt

d. Yes, please.

f. Of course!

e. No, thanks. I'm full.

g) He's so sensitive!

## ZADANIE 6. Uzupełnij zdania odpowiednim czasownikiem złożonym w prawidłowej formie (jeden został podany dodatkowo i nie pasuje do żadnego zdania).

		put on put out switch off look for look after				
0.1	Please, <u>switch on</u> the light b	ecause it's too dark in here.				
		children for five years.				
2.	C					
		ag is, that's why I it now!				
4.	4. When we don't know the meaning of the word, we always					
	the dictionary					
5.	She	a jumper as it's cold today.				
		/ 5 pkt				
	2 0	wyrazami z tabelki. Dwa wyrazy zostały podane				
dodat	kowo i nie pasują do żadn	ego zdania. Każdego wyrazu możesz użyć tylko raz.				
che	emist's neighbour iournali	st, stamp, ingredients, cabbage, abroad, daughter, twin,				
	ice officer, flowers, hoodie					
	You never do anything to he	•				
	Ç	<del></del>				
		We were born on the same day.				
2.	-	Jim. He lives next door.				
3.	Our uncle is very brave. H	e catches thieves and protects us. He is a				
4.	•	It's very comfortable.				
5.	To make a salad you have	to chop and mix all the				
6.	When you need to buy some medicines, you go to the					
7.	. It's St. Valentine's day tomorrow. I must buy my girlfriend some					
8.	When you travel	you must take your passport with you.				
9.	. Remember to buy a before you send the letter.					
10	. A	. is my favourite vegetable.				
		/ 10 pkt				
		taniach zakreśl prawidłową odpowiedź A, B, C, lub D.				
•	jedna odpowiedź jest po					
0.	What is the Queen's official					
(a)		c) The Palace of Holyroodhouse				
<b>b</b> )	Harrods	d) Whitehall				
1.	What is the color of New Yo	rk taxis?				
	a) white	c) yellow				
	b) black	d) red				
2.	Who was the first president	·				
	a) George Washington	c) Franklin Delano Roosevelt				
	b) Benjamin Franklin	d) John Fitzgerald Kennedy				

3.	The Rockies are:						
	a) mountains	c) rivers					
	b) lakes	d) deserts					
4.	Who was the first person to walk on the moon?						
	a) John Glenn	c) Neil Armstrong					
	b) Jim Lovell	d) Louis Armstrong					
5.	The United States was struck by a major	or terrorist attack when two planes crashed into the					
	World Trade Center:						
	a) on September 11, 2001	c) on September 1, 2011					
	b) on September 11, 2000	d) on September 1, 2001					
6.	The oldest university in Britain is in:						
	a) Cambridge	c) Oxford					
	b) London	d) Cardiff					
7.	Wales is the smallest land of the UK an	d it's situated on the:					
	a) north-east coast of Great Britain	c) south-west coast of Great Britain					
	b) north-west coast of Great Britain	d) south-east coast of Great Britain					
8.	Children in Britain open their Christma	s presents on:					
	a) 6 <sup>th</sup> December	c) 25 <sup>th</sup> December					
	b) 24 <sup>th</sup> December	d) 26 <sup>th</sup> December					
9.	10.Downing Street is the address of:						
	a) Buckingham Palace	c) The White House					
	b) Westminster Abbey	d) The British Prime Minister residence					
10.	St Patrick's Day is on						
	a) 17th March	c) 31st October					
	b) 4th May	d) 8th November					
11.	Shrove Tuesday is also known as:						
	a) Bonfire Night	c) Remembrance Day					
	b) Hogmanay	d) Pancake Day					
12.	Camelot is the name of:						
	a) a restaurant in London	c) King Arthur's knight					
	b) a university in Newcastle	d) King Arthur's castle					
13.	To see Alcatraz Island, which for many	years served as a federal prison, you have to go to:					
	a) Chicago	c) New York					
	b) Los Angeles	d) San Francisco					
14.	Who is Hercules Poirot?						
	a) an amateur detective	c) Agatha Christie's husband					
	b) a policeman	d) a psychologist					
15.	Greenwich is famous for:						
	a) The Natural History Museum	c) Nessie					
	b) Greenwich Meridian 0°	d) the official royal residence					

\_\_\_\_/ 15 pkt

# THIS IS THE END OF YOUR TEST HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE FINAL STAGE ©